Shenaz Choudhary (/B : \ O (

From: BEIS Correspondence

Sent: 17 April 2018 15:44

To: Treat Official Transfers

Subject: TOTO - DfT? Level crossing A 21
Hi

Please see email below from Joanna Hoad for logging and transfer to DfT | think.

Thanks

Jo
Department for

Business, Energy
& Industrial Strategy

Johanna Walsh | Correspondence Officer

Ministerial and Parliamentary Support Team

Companies House | Cardiff CF14 3UZ

Tel: 07720 202812 | Email: johanna.walsh@bis.gsi.gov.uk

Please note: in line with Cabinet Office guidance MPST does not keep records of Ministerial business.
Responsibility for storing records sits with the relevant departmental team.
Please ensure you are familiar with what records you need to be keeping and are storing them appropriately.

From: Robinson, David (Communications, Partnerships & Governance) On Behalf Of Enquiry Unit

Sent: 17 April 2018 15:33

To: BEIS Correspondence <BEIScorrespondence @beis.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Level crossing A 21

Dear Colleague,

Is this of any interest to Mr Clark or BEIS?

Kind regards,

David

&
Department for

Business, Energy
& Industrial Strategy

From: Joanna Hoad
Sent: 17 April 2018 12:4v

David Robinson

Enquiry Unit Advisor

020 7215 5000
david.a.robinson2 @beis.gov.uk

1 Victoria Street, London SW1H OET
www.gov.uk/beis | https://twitter.com/beisgovuk




To: Enquiry Unit <Enquiries@beis.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Level crossing A 21

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Joanna Hoad

Date: 16 April 2018 at 19:27:42 BST
To: greg.clark.mp@parliament.uk
Subject: Level crossing A 21

16.4.18
Dear Sir

As | am sure you are aware the Rother Valley Railway are looking to join a link of railway for a steam
train which will see 3 new level crossing in place. One of these will be on the A 21 at Robertsbridge.
am shocked and worried that this could even be considered on this road. | know both yourself and
Amber Rudd expressed concerns in the planning application for this railway .

A compulsory purchase order is about to be issued to two working farms in Salehurst and
Robertsbridge-both of them in a Valley which is in a AONB and a floodplain- for this non essential
railway to take place.

I fear a level crossing on this road will interfere with the heavy flow of traffic, especially at peak
times and undo any hard work done to improve the efficiency of this road, now and in the future.
| desperately seek your opinion on this pressing matter. Your sincerely, Joanna Hoad

Sent from my iPad
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